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During the Covid-19 problem,
we see lots of dogs taking their owners
for a walk.
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IMPORTANT NUMBERS

IN CASE OF ANY EMERGENCY DIAL 911

SCHOOLS
Tomball ISD ................. 281-357-3100, www.tomballisd.net
Willow Creek Elem (K-4)............................... 281-357-3080
Northpointe Int (5-6)...................................... 281-357-3020
Willow Wood Jr (7-8)..................................... 281-357-3030
Tomball High (9-12)....................................... 281-357-3220
Tomball Memorial High School...................... 281-357-3230
Transportation................................................. 281-357-3193

SERVICES
Village Creek Management..............................Pam Hummel 
Email................................pam.hummel@crest-management.
com................................................................................... Ph
one...........................................................281-945-4618, Site 
Mgr.
Website...........................................www.Crest-Management.
com

Village Creek Board Website...........................myvillagecreek.
com
Village Creek Website .................................. Unrelated to the 
Board 
.......................................................VillageCreekCommunity.
com
Harris County Animal 
Control...............................281-999-3191
Lost/Found Pets.............................................. Nextdoor.com
Harris County Veterinary Public Health.......... 281-999-3191
Municipal District Services (24 hrs)................ 281-290-6503
	 .For water leaks, water outages, water quality, or sewer leaks 
or stoppage. Street lights out & power outages.......................		
	 ..................................  www.centerpointenergy.com/outage
Harris County traffic signal outages................. 713-881-3210
Best Trash........................................................ 281-313-2378
customerservice@besttrash.com, and www.best-trash.com

Trash and Bulk Waste on both Tuesdays and Fridays
Recycle on Tuesdays only. Recycle only plastics (1-7), steel and 

aluminum cans, cardboard, paper, or paper grocery bags,
and glass (any color).

Digging? Two days prior to ANY digging in your yard, call 
811 or use http://www.lonestar811.com/

NEWSLETTER
Publisher - Peel, Inc......................................... 512-263-9181
Advertising...........advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
Editor....................................................... Gordon R. Watson
	 ........ villagecreek@peelinc.com or Watson.g@sbcglobal.net

Coronavirus Update - 
Please Bag Your Garbage

From Best-Trash Web Site:

In response to the continuing effects of the Coronavirus and 
in observance of our employee's safety, we are asking that all 
waste be placed in plastic bags and tied off to avoid any direct 
contact with the garbage.

Please continue to place your 
recycling loose in your container. 
Howeve r,  i f  anyone  in  you r 
household is exhibiting symptoms 
of any transmissible illness, please 
place recyclables in plastic bags and 
dispose of with your regular garbage.

Trash and Recycle Services will 
continue as normal, but we are experiencing an increase in the 
amount of residential solid waste as a result of residents spending 
more time at home. Please be patient as we are doing our best 
to get everyone collected.

Green waste collection will continue; however, we anticipate 
delays in service. By taking the following steps, residents can 
help minimize these delays:

•	 Mulch leaves and grass clippings instead of bagging them 
for disposal

•	 Limit the amount of pruning and tree trimming to only 
what is essential

•	 If utilizing a landscaping company, ensure all green waste 
is collected and hauled off by the contractor
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Social Committee Monthly Update

Peggy Barriga, Samantha Miller, and Chimeria Gonzales

We were happy to offer two “Bunny Tours” last 
month. Thanks to Glynis Fletcher for providing 
the bunny mobile and Joe Cruz for once again 
being our bunny. Going forward, we are working 
on the summer events and plan to launch a survey 
to learn residents’ interests to help us create a social 
climate that reflects those interests. Stay tuned for 
more on that.

We are happy to welcome Rhonda Salveski 
to our committee to help us fulfill our mission 
to keep our community friendly while offering 
multigenerational activities.

Others are welcome! To join committees go to 
http://villagecreek.us/index.php/contacts/

Social Committee (Samantha Miller, Chimeria 
Gonzalez, Rhonda Salveski, Peggy Barriga)
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Architectural Review Committee Monthly Report

Steven Winter, Chairman. Ben Yerby, John Mudd, and Joe Wright, Members.

During the last several months, we have seen a lot of ARC 
requests. In March, there were 16 requests, mostly fence 
replacement, and solar installations. In April, there was one 
request, and that was for a new solar installation.

Through the website, we have received several queries 
regarding the need to put in a request before beginning work 
and what type of improvements require an External Modification 

Request (EMR) and which don’t. Any changes to the front 
of the residence whether landscaping, painting (only if you 
are changing colors), trimming, windows, driveway, gutters, 
or doors require an EMR. For the back of the property, solar 
panels, pools, spas, patios, gazebos, fences, generators, storage 
sheds, arbors, or any other significant change requires approval. 
Also, any landscaping which will change the water flow of the 
property requires an EMR.

Now, these are just the major categories and certainly not all 
of the areas governed by the Deed Restrictions, so be sure to 
look at the Architectural Guidelines before you begin a project 
and see what the requirements are.

As always, if you have a question, please submit it through 
the villagecreek.us website or send me an email directly. I am 
happy to help.

Photo: Photoshop showing how to make the ARC wondering 
what to do next.

 Steven Winter, Chairman
stevenfwinter@gmail.com
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Landscape Committee June Report
Sherry Watson, Chair

Members: Peggy Barragia, Laura Domague, Kristin Jonec, George Moody

1. Crape Myrtles add beauty throughout the summer and 
fall. They come in all sizes and colors. An excellent resource 
is: https://aggie-horticulture.tamu.edu/databases/crapemyrtle/ 
Since there are so many options, pick the right variety for 
the area where it will be planted. Then you will never have 
to perform "crape murder" to make it fit where it is planted. 

An excellent article on pruning crape myrtles can be found at: 
https://agrilifeextension.tamu.edu/faqs/how-do-you-prune-a-
crape-myrtle/

2. When we moved here eleven years ago from northern 
California, it became obvious that there was much to learn 
about gardening in Texas. One source we used often is the Texas 
Superstar Plants website: http://texassuperstar.com/plants/ Some 
plants that we have come to love and can be found in our yard are 
Gold Star Experanza (Yellow Bells), Firebush, Thyrallis, Knock 
Out Rose, Texas Lilac Vitex, New Gold Lantana, Basham Party 
Pink Crape Myrtles, Trailing Lantana, Malvaviscus, Turks Cap, 
and Chinese Pistache tree.

3. Tree of the month: Mexican White Oak. These are the ten 
trees planted along the sidewalk at the lake (for future shade). 
This tree attains a height and width of 30’. It grows quickly with 
a relatively small trunk (24” typically).

Photo: New Bald Cypress enjoying getting their feet wet. These 
were planted last year at lake and doing well, so far.
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, 
Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with 
this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content 
are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be 
taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Voice is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned by 
any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the approval of any 
homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to replace 
any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners association 
or organization. At no time will any source be allowed to use The Voice contents, or 
loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, 
print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, 
commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, 
under penalty of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The 
information in the newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.

	 Year 	  Baby	  House	  Pet	  Yard

	 Born 	 Sitting	  Sitting	  Sitting	 Work Phone

Aidan Caudle . 2005 ..........................★......... ...★..................... ..713-806-6924

Zachary Caudle . 2005 ......................................★............★....... 713-806-6924

Kaylee Caudle* .2005 ........★............................★....................... 713-806-6924

Tucker Golden*R 2003 ......★............................★.......................832-652-9003

Sarah Plaxco*+~R 2000 ......★.............★.............★........................832-651-1462

Travis Plaxco*+~R 2003 ......★............★.............★........................832-651-1462

* CPR Training + First Aid Training ~ Baby-sitting Course

R Has References MH Mother's Helper

ATTENTION TEENAGERS

The Teenage Job Seekers listing service is offered free of charge to all Village Creek 

teenagers seeking work. Teens who live in Village Creek should submit their information 

to villagecreek@peelinc.com by the 5th of each month for publication in the following 

month’s issue. You must be age 13 to 19 to be on the list. Please include any certifications, 

training, and what type of job you would like to do. Note that there is a yard work 

category now. Please update your information yearly.

Teenage Job Seekers

 
By Flint Sage

Search online for Texas A & M’s “Maintaining St. Augustine Grass,” by 
Taylor & Gray. It is a must-read document. The following is a summary, 
but there is so much in the article that you must read it completely. 
Some highlights are the following:

a. 3” mowing height for both sunny and shady areas.
b. Leave clippings on the lawn (Note that “Texas Gardener Magazine” 

says that NO fertilizer should be required in the summer if you leave 
clippings on the lawn).

c. Water to a depth of six inches. Watering several times during the 
watering day is best. (Example: 5 minutes three times rather than 15 
minutes once).

d. Water only when the grass begins showing signs of distress (usually 
5 to 10 days, depending on weather). Strive to water deeply one time 
per week.

Water young trees weekly to assure the roots stay damp (not wet). 
Water older trees if there isn’t any rain. Keep mulch around plants to 
retain moisture. Keep mulch away from trunks. You should see the 
“flare” at the bottom of the tree. Add some fertilizer to trees to encourage 
growth.

The summer here is not a great time to plant because of the heat. 
Keeping sufficient moisture for new plantings is tough. If you do plant 
anything, be sure you keep it watered.
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STAY SEASONABLY 
COMFORTABLE WITH

AIR OF TOMBALL

Servicing All Makes & Models • Senior Citizen/Military 
DiscountFamily Owned & Operated • Annual Preventative 

Maintenance Contracts10 Year Parts & Labor Warranty Available 
Real Estate Inspections

Air Conditioning • Heating • Refrigeration
Residential • Commercial

SUPER HIGH 
EFFICIENT 
VARIABLE 

SPEED SYSTEMS

UP TO $2500 IN 
REBATES PER SYSTEM 

REPLACEMENT
AVAILABLE

BOOK YOUR SERVICE ANYTIME! CALL OR GO ONLINE
 www.airoftomball.com • 281-370-4999



CHECK OUT 
OUR EXCELLENT 
RATINGS WITH 

“THE BBB” - “YELP” 
& “GOOGLE”


